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I oppose this bill because I’d like to be able to take my kids to parks and other public 

spaces without fear of them stepping on needles, or human feces, or being harassed. 

I would love if we could invest more into mental healthcare, affordable housing, and 

other social services to get folks off the streets, rather than allowing public/taxpayer 

funded spaces to become personal campgrounds.  


